
July 3, 2024 

ABRO Industries, a Global Leader in Automotive Aftermarket Chemical Products, is thrilled to 
announce its participation in the NHRA Contingency Program, starting our new commitment to the 
drag racing community and supporting passionate racers across the nation. 

The NHRA Contingency Program represents an exciting opportunity for ABRO Industries to connect 
directly with racers who embody the spirit of competition and excellence that defines drag racing. By 
joining this program, we aim to enhance the experience of participants while demonstrating our 
dedication to the sport. 

Through our participation in the NHRA Contingency Program, ABRO Industries will offer valuable 
rewards and incentives to competitors who display our designated logos on their race cars and use 
our ABRO products during NHRA-sanctioned events. These rewards not only acknowledge their 
achievements but also strengthen our bond with the racing community. We look forward to fostering 
lasting relationships with racers and fans alike through this partnership. 

In essence, our participation in the NHRA Contingency Program represents more than just a 
sponsorship opportunity—it signifies our dedication to becoming a trusted partner and supporter of 
the NHRA racers and fans, along with strengthening our brand's presence in the racing community. 
We are excited about the journey ahead and look forward to celebrating many victories together on 
and off the track!  

For more information about ABRO products and our involvement in the NHRA Contingency Program, 
please visit abro.com and find us at nhra.com on the NHRA Contingency Partners list. 

Sincerely, 
ABRO INDUSTRIES, INC. 

Michael Molnar  
Director of Growth Initiatives - USA 
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